



Agriculture ● Home Economics ● 4-H
GLENN COUNTY COOPERATIVE EXTENSION



4-H NEWS FLASH

Submitted by Deanna Rogers, 4-H Program Representative

February 2, 2009

Bring The World Home!

The California 4-H Youth Development Program coordinates a month-long Japanese Exchange Program. The state office is currently seeking host families for Japanese youth ages 12 - 16. This summer activity offers an excellent opportunity for families to learn more about Japanese culture and gain a new friend from across the Pacific. Students will be placed with host families, who have a child the same gender and close in age, from July 22 to August 18, 2009. Families do not have to be currently enrolled in 4-H, but must enroll to participate. More information is available at: http://www.ca4h.org/exchange/japanese/index.asp or by contacting Pat English at pnenglish@ucdavis.edu or 530-754-8520.

#

GLENN COUNTY 4-H NEWS FLASH